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20th April 2021


Dear Parents,

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have organised a camping trip to Whitwell Hall Country Park, in Norfolk for the children who will be in Yr4 in September.  The date of the trip is 15th-17th September 2021.  The duration of this trip would be for 3 days and 2 nights, when we will be camping in tents.  During our stay will be taking part in various activities such as night wildlife, orienteering, shelter building, survival skills, firelighting, tracking etc.  This will be an exciting trip and children will learn various tasks to help with their independence and personal development.

The cost of the trip will be £55 plus transport; all meals and activities are included in the price.  The cost of the transport will depend on how many children attend the trip but will be no more than £20.  As this is a residential trip the complete cost must be paid, not just a contribution.  Where you may find difficulties in finding funds for this trip, we can apply to the Littleport Town Lands Charity, who have granted awards before towards the cost of these trips. Please come in and see Mrs Bidecant for more information and each application will be decided on its own merit.

This trip is now available on Parentpay and to secure your child’s place please pay a deposit of £10 by Tues 4th May, this will hold your child’s place.  After that you can pay in instalments until the end of July.  As soon as we have exact numbers we will let you know the cost of the transport which will need to be paid before the trip.  A kit list for the trip will also be sent out at the end of the summer term. 

Yours sincerely,

[image: ]
Mrs Lee (on behalf of Yr3/4 team)
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